
November 19, 2018

Brandon McBeain
Director of Membership Services and Programs 
NWBA
1130 Elkton Drive., Suite C 
Colorado Springs, CO 80907

Brandon McBeain,

I am pleased to inform you that National Wheelchair Basketball Association's Amended Athlete 

Selection Procedures have been approved for the 2019 Parapan American Games. 

Attached please find the final approved copy of your amended athlete selection procedures. We look forward 

to assisting you in your preparations for the Games. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Dussliere
Chief of Paralympic Sport 

cc: Katie Baker 
Scott Meyer 
Sarah Castle




